M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent


            Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 3, 2016
RE:
Annual Memorandum of Agreement with NorthKey Community Care
      Northkey Community Care will provide school based mental health therapy in twenty-two of our schools at the beginning of next school year.   This means that we will be adding seven schools for the 2016-2017 school year. We hope to add the final two schools by December so that all of our schools will have school based therapy services.  Services have been impactful to our students, yet still do not meet all of the mentalhealth needs inour schools.
      The MOA also provides for a coordinator of services through Northkey and three Impact Case Managers. 

I have attached a copy of Memorandum of Agreement for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Annual Memorandum of Agreement with NorthKey Community Care, as presented
